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Friends of Los Alamitos Watershed

Supporting our watershed community through education and public outreach projects.

February 6, 2013
Robb Courtney
Director
County of Santa Clara Parks and Recreation
208 Garden Hill Dr.
Los Gatos, California 95032-7669

Dear Mr. Courtney

The Friends of Los Alamitos Watershed request to have our “Use Fees” waived for our “Cut
the Cake” recognition party to be held at the Hacienda Parking lot on Monday, February 25,
2013 between 8 am to 3 pm. We plan to install the Kiosk sign in the ground at 8 am and at
1 pm to 3 pm have a recognition party.

We are celebrating our volunteer members who donate their time to the park department
for last two to three years. We want thank those volunteers and staff who spent their
time working with us on the Santa Clara Valley Watershed Stewardship Grant project that
will conclude on Feb 27, 2013.

We are proud of their grant accomplishments that supported the Santa Clara County Park
System. Our volunteer highlights include having a successful major 2012 River Clean-Up
event and the installation donation of six interpretive mercury signs located at the
Hacienda Parking Lot site at the New Almaden Quicksilver County Park.

The goal of our small event is to recognize the people who made our project a success. We
plan to recognize the support from Santa Clara County Park, MidPen Open Space District,
Water District Staff, business sponsors ( i.e. Waste Management), community volunteer
members, and the dedicated FOLAW members who helped give their time to support this
wonderful project.
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